
 

Our learning this week… 

Welcome Back 

The children have returned to school with a positive attitude and I have 
been impressed by their enthusiasm in all areas of the curriculum.  

Maths 

We have started the term by learning about place value and will be 
continuing to read, write and sequence numbers to 10,000,000 (as well 
as moving on to decimals) next week. 

English 

We have started our class book- Mortal Engines. All the children seem to 
be enjoying the story so far. They have been writing a description linked 
to the first chapter- focusing on using high-level vocabulary. 

Project – Who has the power? 

We have launched our project with a Powerful People Match up activity 
and a morning preparing political campaign materials. More information 
about this exciting project can be found on the Website, the children will 
be looking at how parliament works and will even make their own 
political parties. Finishing by holding a ‘mock election’ later this term! 

Meet the teacher powerpoint/video will be available from Friday 
evening on Google Classroom (same log in as before). 

Friends of Alexander Hosea are running this 
year’s Wickwar Games and are looking for 
volunteers to sign up to help for an hour slot 
(details on website and Facebook). 

 

 

Amethyst Class 

Newsletter         



           

 

 

 

 

 

 


